
Monday 4 November 2024

Kia ora Year 2 Kōwhai whānau,

This term seems to be flying by and yet there is still so much to do!
We have a jam packed Term 4 with lots of exciting activities planned for our
syndicate.

Ngā Manu Nature Reserve and Marine Gardens EOTC Trip

We are pleased to announce that we can now go ahead with our Ngā Manu
Nature Reserve and Marine Gardens trip on Thursday 12th December. Thank you
very much for all your responses. We are delighted that we can go on this EOTC
trip as a team and it is now time to make the $22 donation through the HERO
app.

Thank you very much to all those wonderful parents who have offered to come,
as we could not do this trip without you. We have a lot of parents who have
offered but we only have spaces for a certain number due to the ratio allocation
of “free” parents at Ngā Manu Nature Reserve. We will be in contact with you
closer to the time.

Many thanks,

Vanessa Burn

Kōwhai Co-Team Leader



NGĀ MANU RESERVE TRIP - PERMISSION

(Please return to class teacher)

I give permission for__________________________________ in Room______

to travel by bus to Kōwhai syndicates EOTC activities.

Parent/caregiver signature______________________________


